
February 13, 2014 

 

I urge Oregon legislators to decline support for the Oregon Only Columbia River Crossing. 

You will lose the trust of Oregonians, who are being asked to assume all of the risks for this 

project: Making improvements to Washington interchanges, fighting with Washingtonians to 

collect tolls, making mitigation payments to Washington companies affected by the bridge's 

low height, burdening Oregonians with the costs, imperiling Oregon's bonding capacity, 

creating new traffic issues on Oregon freeways. 

 

Truly, I cannot understand why any leader in Oregon would support the current Oregon 

Only Columbia River Crossing. It is not in the best interests of the citizens they represent. 

 

Mary Jubitz 

 


